
TumbleKids USA Winchester Policies 
 

TUITION INFORMATION Tuition payment is due in full upon registration. For a 
family that has multiple children enrolled, a 10% discount will apply on the lesser 
tuition of the second and any additional siblings (does not apply to monthly 
students). Please call the office to inquire about the specific cost of each 
session. Tuition varies by the number of weeks in the session and will appear on 
the registration form after class is chosen.  
 
REFUND POLICY Refunds are given before the first Monday of the start of the 
session. All registrations are non-transferable. The annual registration fee is non-
refundable. Registration fee is effective September through August. For the 
Summer Session refunds will not be given after June 1st. All summer camps, 
school vacation camps and special events are non refundable and cannot be 
transferred.  
 
REGISTRATION FEE There is a non-refundable $25 registration fee for the 2019-
2020 season. Maximum fee per family is $40. The registration fee is good for the 
academic year (September – August) For Summer Classes and Camps the 
registration is discounted to $15 for any student who has not been enrolled in the 
academic year. Maximum per family $25.  
 
SCHEDULED CLOSINGS: 
Labor Day: Sep. 2nd  
Thanksgiving Break: Nov. 28th -Nov. 30th  
Holiday Break: Dec 23rd – Jan 2nd Closed for classes – Camps and Open Gym available 
February Vacation: Feb.16th – Feb. 23rd Closed for classes – Camps and Open Gym available  
April Vacation: Apr. 19th – Apr. 25th Closed for classes – Camps and Open Gym available 
Memorial Day: May 25th CLOSED 
JULY 4TH Week: July 1st-6th  CLOSED   
   
MAKE-UP POLICY Two make-up classes are allowed per session. Make-ups must 
be done within the session the class is missed. Carryovers will not be permitted. 
Please call the office to schedule.  
 
NUT FREE FACILITIES TumbleKids USA recognizes the high number of peanut 
allergies. We will do all that we can to keep our facility peanut-free, however, 
we cannot guarantee that this is a peanut-free zone. We ask for the help of all 
gymnasts and families to refrain from bringing peanut products into our facility. 
 


